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From January 6, 2025 to January 15, 2025, the main gate will be unavailable
due to gutter construction on the south side of Ota Flex High School. While the
main gate is closed, please use the north gate for students to go to and from
school and for parents to pick up and drop off students. Please note that the
road north of Ota Flex High School is narrow, so please be careful when driving.
There is also a temporary parking lot, so please use it.
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